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<rubin@jhu.edu>, David Wagner <daw@cs.berkeley.edu>, 
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As there is a difference between "research fellow" and "fellow" at Harvard, 
please change my title to "Research Fellow" of the Belfer Center etc.

Jim's last name is spelled Dickson not Dixon, I believe.

Put OFF next to my 609 number, rather than "Lawrenceville".

Additionally, I believe the title "A Center for High-Integrity Electronic
Voting Environments" will be misunderstood to suggest that more bogus 
electronic voting schemes will be developed, so I object STRONGLY to the 
name, despite its cutsie acronym.  I suggest instead that you consider the 
following: "A Center for Creating Usable, Reliable, Auditable, and 
Transparent Elections"  (ACCURATE)

Rebecca Mercuri.


